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 Goal posts to be purchased and erected in the coming weeks. 

 Corner barriers to be purchased to reduce the risks of children 

colliding with each other. 

 Area between storage shed and fence to be closed off on safety 

grounds. 

 Final payment of money released to builder as per contract 

terms as snag list has been addressed. 

 INTO directive on non-co-operation with school self-evaluation 

has been lifted. Staff would once again engage with the process. 

 Board granted Mrs. O’ Brien a one year extension to her career 

break for school year 2018-2019. 

 Board members discussed new Department circular on child 

protection and the CPSMA newsletter outlining the 

Board’s responsibility in this regard. 

 Board approved half day staff in service to prepare safety audit.  

 Board ratified Child Safeguarding Statement. New Statement to 

be provided to parents, to be placed on the website and to form 

part of the school information booklet. 

 Anti-Bullying: Annual Checklist completed. 

 Child Protection: Annual checklist completed. 

 Child Protection/ Anti- Bullying: Principal’s Report to Board 

minuted. 


